
Mrs. Mary Merguerian 
2025 Lurting Avenue 
Bronx, New York 10461 

Dear Mrs. Merguerian: 

December 19, 1979 

We are appreciative of your donation of $20.00 (twen­
ty dollars) which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral in memory of your late father and mother, Dikran 
and Almas Gamarekian. 

On Sunday, December 16, 1979 , following the Di ine 
Liturgy we had a Requiem Service in the Cathedral i memory 
of your late parents. 

We pray for the eternal repose of your parents' souls 
and wish you a healthy life. 

Thank you for lettin me know about the new arrang­
ments of the marriage sacrament of your son. 

Enclosure: 

FKB:myt 

With prayers, 

Father Khajag Barsamiar. 
Canon Sacrist 
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